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At Project Rescue we are careful not to set our sights too high for the men 

who come to us for help.  This is because of the damaging effects of the 

drugs and other sins.  We are glad to settle for a member never turning back 

to crime and returning to the criminal justice system.  For others, we are 

happy to see them as faithful fathers and husbands.  We are pleased when 

a man holds onto his job for a respectable length of time.  Hearing that a 

graduate is faithful in his attendance of the services of the church is very 

rewarding. 

We are glad to report that one of our graduates has done all the above, and 

so much more!!  I received a call from Project Rescue graduate, Darrell 

McCauley that he was to be appointed as a deacon of the Northwest church 

of Christ in Huntsville, Alabama!  We were all so excited that we loaded 

up and took the whole group to witness this great event on Sunday, January 

15th, as Darrell was appointed a deacon.  

We had been following Darrell’s progress since he graduated on August 

17, 2014.  We were hearing that he was continuing in the faith, working the 

same job, taking care of his family, and being faithful in his church 

attendance.  Darrell has surpassed all of our expectations!  Good reports 

like this one is what keeps us all going. 

Like Onesimus and John Mark (Philemon 1:11; 2 Timothy 4:11), Darrell 

McCaulley was once unprofitable, but became “profitable” again to the 

Lord and us all. 

We are well aware that one of the reasons for Darrell’s spiritual successes 

is the support he received when he returned to his home congregation, the 

Northwest church of Christ.  These brethren are to be commended! 

 

 

 

We are so thankful for 

Darrell, his supportive wife 

and family and the 

Northwest congregation.  

This is a perfect example of 

how it’s supposed to work. 

To God be          

the glory! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Congratulations to Darrell and his wife Kristy                                      

from the Baggetts and the Crockers. 

And a hug from Cecil Green. 

 

The leadership of the Northwest church of Christ 


